
 

Ref: ParentsEve/Mar/noc 

 

25th February 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

At Bloxwich Academy Primary, we firmly believe that parents make a significant difference to their 

child’s progress through support at home and with learning in school. It is also important that 

children see their parents at teacher working together for their benefit. 

On Thursday 5th March we will be opening our classroom doors and hosting an informal parents 

evening across all year groups. This will be an opportunity for you to get a feel for the educational 

setting your child enjoys, and to see the work they create both in their books and across the 

classroom walls. Your child’s teacher will also be on hand to answer any quick questions you may 

have. 

We will be welcoming small groups of parents during 30 minute time slots throughout the evening. 

Please complete the slip below to indicate the time most convenient for you and return this by 

Monday 2nd March so that we can ensure all parents have the opportunity to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. S. Davies 

Headteacher  

 

Informal Parent Evening 

(Please return to your child’s class Teacher) 

PLEASE TICK ✔ A TIME 

Thursday 5th March 

3:30 - 4:00pm [   ]                  4:00 - 4:30pm [   ]                  4:30 - 5:00pm [   ]                  5:00 - 5:30pm [   ] 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________________ Class: __________________ 

I also have child/children in class/classes: ________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ______________________________________________________________  


